BRAEBUORN PARK
REIMAGINED

JOIN LONDONDERRY STAFF & PARK
PLANNERS FROM JMT FOR A MEETING
TO PLAN FOR THE FUTURE OF
BRAEBURN PARK

Meet us at Braeburn Park September 22™ at 6:00 to

provide input for future park development,
funded by DCNR.

Tell US how YOU would like to see Braeburn Park
developed and enhanced.

Bring all of your great ideas and suggestions.

If you are unable to attend the meeting,
email your sugguestions to
DBlechertaselondonderrypa.org

In the event of inclement weather,
» the meeting will be held at the
Township Building



